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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE / November 14, 2012 

 

 

GIPSY KINGS CONCERT AT DAVIES SYMPHONY HALL CANCELLED  
 

 
SAN FRANCISCO (November 14, 2012) – The Gipsy Kings have cancelled their March 29, 
2013 performance at Davies Symphony Hall in San Francisco due to a scheduling conflict.  
 
The San Francisco Symphony Patron Services office is processing refunds to ticket buyers. For 
more information, please call Patron Services at 415-864-6000.  
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